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Maths – applying skills learnt earlier in the year to problem 

solving and investigative work, with the aim of revising and 

consolidating prior learning. 

English – Writing stories of mystery and suspense. 

Spelling – Revision of rules: 

Words ending in –ant, –ance/– Words with the /long ‘ei’ sound.   

Geography – Continuing our topic on Sustainability and Climate 

Change, focusing on food waste and thinking about how to make 

positive changes to save the planet. 

RE – finding out about Hindu sacred writings, and exploring how 

Hindu beliefs are expressed in Hindu stories. 

Design - In Art/DT, we will be beginning work as designers in the 

style of Vivienne Westwood. The children will be planning to 

reinvent an article of clothing. Soon they will bring home a copy 

of their design brief. We hope that you can support their design by 

supplying an old piece of clothing, plus some materials, which can 

be reused. A visit to charity shops would be ideal! 

 

 RHSE – As mentioned in the previous Learning Letter, here is a 

list of the dates on which we are planning to teach the lessons on 

Relationships and Sex Education: 

Tuesday, 15th June  - ‘Changes’ (Catch up session from year 5) 

Tuesday, 22nd June – Boys’ Changes 

Wednesday, 23rd June – Girls’ Changes 

Wednesday, 30th June – Relationships 

Monday, 5th July – Conception & Birth 

Children are encouraged to discuss what they have learnt in 

school with you at home. Boys / Girls will be bringing home 

leaflets for you to go through following the sessions on Boys / 

Girls changes. 

Windmill Hill – The children are beginning to get very excited about 

our forthcoming visit to PGL at Windmill Hill. Look out for a letter being 

sent home by ParentMail, which will contain departure details, 

recommendations for what to take etc.  

We will also be issuing forms regarding children’s  

medical and dietary requirements and would be  

grateful if you could return these as soon as  

possible, so that we can forward the information  

to the centre.  

As it is quite a long journey, we would like to stress the importance of 

administering precautionary medication if your child suffers from travel 

sickness. Thank you! 
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